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From: sueboi boi <wufgangstas@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 7, 2010 9:46 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

I'm a novice trader and I believe that changing the leverage amounts "again" would destroy the U.S.
retail forex market and that's falls into the category of a weaker U.S economy. Small voices can't always
be heard but the more voices the louder the echo ID number RIN 3038-AC61 .

P.S. T hope I made my point in this short letter to you guys behind the big desks to please take it easy
on us little people and leave the leverage amounts alone.

Regards,
ID number RIN 3038-AC61



